

Gerrish Township Treasurer

2997 E. Higgins Lake Drive, Roscommon, MI 48653 (989) 821-9313 ~ FAX (989) 821-8627 Email: treasurer@gerrishtownship.org

Treasurer Tulgetske Report February 8, 2022

January 25, 2022, I attended a budget meeting.

February 2, 2022, I met with a representative from Huntington Bank to go over our banking services.

February 3, 2022, I attended the monthly work session.

February 7, 2022, I attended a sewer meeting.

I have been busy with residents calling regarding tax questions, collecting summer & winter tax payments, tax disbursements, gathering figures for the 2022-2023, accounts payable, payroll, along with other daily job duties.

Announcements:

2021 winter taxes are due February 16, 2022.